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At its regular meeting held on October 28, 1992 the Bourne Board of Health voted, under 
authority of Mass. General Laws, Chapter lll, s. 31, to adopt the following regulation: 
 
Due to problems encountered with their long-term structural stability, the use of poured-
in-place concrete sanitary tees is prohibited. These concrete tees must be replaced by 
Schedule 40 PVC or cast iron tees. 
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